Steam Mills Primary Newsletter

23.06.17

What a scorcher!

Well done to the children who survived the heat this week – thank you to you for applying the sun-cream, sending them with hats and plenty of water etc.

Bump Up!

This week we were really pleased to welcome the children who will be joining us in September – they took to school like ducks to water. Some of our Y6 children have been enjoying their time at Dene Magna, whilst the rest of the school experienced a day with their new classes. The new Class 4 had a great day team-building with some Marines who put them through their paces around obstacle courses, built shelters and then melted marshmallows around a fire pit. For pictures, check out our Twitter account @steammillspri

Sports Day

Next Tuesday is Sport Day. This year, we will be holding it on the large field behind the school. Chairs will be provided but feel free to bring your own seating should you wish. Juniors will race in the morning, the Infants after lunch.

Non-Uniform

Next Friday, the children are welcome to come into school dressed in non-uniform in return for an item for the raffle/Tombola. Please ensure that all goods donated are within the use by/best before date and are unopened.

Summer Fayre

Thank you to the parents who have helped with arrangements thus far – we have a lovely evening planned for you all on Friday 7^{th} July. More details will be sent out the week before the fete. In the meantime, we will be having a second hand uniform stall – if you have any clean items that you would like to donate, please pop them into the office. Thank you.

Diary Dates

June	
27 th	Sports Day – Juniors AM Infants PM
30 th	Non Uniform – Item for
July	Raffle/Tombola
7 th	Summer Fayre 6pm-8pm
12 th	Swimming Gala
13 th	End of Year Disco Pre-School/KS1 – 5.30pm KS2 – 6.35pm
17 th	Leavers' Production 1.30
18 th	Leavers' Production 6pm
21st	Leavers' Service 1.30pm

End of Academic Year

21st

The Dilke

As we move towards the summer holidays, please be advised the Minor Injuries and Illness Unit at the Dilke Memorial Hospital will be closed from July 1st for a 6 week period for a total refurbishment.

Christmas Shoebox Appeal

During June, we will be collecting summer hats/sunglasses. As usual, please pop any donated items in to the school office. Thank you.

E-Safety Top Tip:

RATTING: Remote Action Trojan. This can control the camera on your laptops, mobile phones etc even if it is turned off.

Groomers install spyware and will be able to watch/video.

Ensure that your spyware and anti-virus is up to date and cover all cameras/turn webcams to the wall when not in use.

Steam Mills Superstars!

Pre-School Alister and Tehya-Rose

Class 1 Kelsey-Leigh and George

Class 2 Riley, Isla and Milly

Class 3 Archie and Alana

Class 4 Lucian and Shelby